
Gill Recreation Committee presents

Scarecrows on the 
Common

For the first time, the Gill Recreation Committee is hosting a Scarecrows 
on the Common display. We hope that you will help us fill the Gill 
Common with scarecrows! Feel free to take a stroll through the Common 
to view all the wonderful creations!

A few things to know:

Open to all ages, individuals, families, clubs, groups and businesses.

Scarecrows can be traditional, whimsical, fairytale, humorous, storybook 
and beyond. Let your imagination run wild! Just remember this is a family 
friendly display, and any inappropriate scarecrows will be removed from 
the display.

FREE entry! No cost to display your creation on the Gill Town Common. 

Scarecrows should be durable to withstand wind, rain and sun. Please 
bring a post to display your scarecrow and rope if it will need to be 
secured to post or ground. Make sure to place a small sign with your 
name/business so we know who made the scarecrow. We will not be 
responsible for any loss or damage to scarecrows on display.

No electricity is provided, but solar, wind or battery power is allowed.

You may set up your scarecrow starting on October 10th. Scarecrows 
MAY NOT be attached to utility poles, support cables, flag pole or solar 
lights.

Scarecrows must remain on display until October 31st. You are 
responsible for removing your scarecrow by Nov 3rd. 

Please contact Heather Powers at (413) 824-0531 with any questions.


